
The Royal Review
September 14, 2023

Progress Reports:
Hard to believe we are halfway through the 1st Quarter!  
Monday, progress reports will be emailed out to grades 

1st – 8th grade students. 

Congratulations to the Royals Baseball team who pulled off a win on 
Wednesday night!

Huge shout out to all of our Cross Country Runners!  Many of them 
have shed minutes & seconds off their time.  

We are proud of all our athletic teams!

PTO:   Thank you all those who attended 
Tuesday night’s meeting.  Together we are 

stronger and do much more. 

STE Youth Mass Choir practice on 
Thursday from 4:30-5:15 in the school 

music room (enter through preschool doors)

Looking ahead:
9/15 – Grandparent Ice cream social

9/17 – Chicken Dinner 11 – 5 café
9/17 – Young Disciples Society

9/18 – Progress reports come home
9/18 – Rosati Kain visiting 6th-8th

9/28 – Hearing & Vision Screening
9/29 – Trike a Thon (Pre K)

9/29 – 5th grade Water Festival trip 
10/1 – Youth Mass 

10/1 – Basketball begins
10/3 – Men’s Club
10/4  - Pet Blessing

10/7 – Respect for Life Mass 
@ Holy Family

10/9 – NO SCHOOL
10/10 – Papa Johns Night SSS004

10/10 – School Board 5:30PM
10/10 – PTO Cafeteria @ 7pm

10/13 – 1st Quarter Ends
10/14 – FMCHS Preview Day 1pm

10/16 – 10/18 – MAP testing
10/19 – 11AM dismissal 

10/19 – Parent Teacher conf. 
10/20 – NO School K – 8th grade

10/20 – Parent teacher conf.
10/22 – Turkey Dinner

10/25 – Honor Roll Mass
10/26 – Preschool field trip
10/27 – Picture Retake & 
sports pics after school

10/28 – Eucharistic Congress 

The lost and found is constantly growing.  Please 
mark all sweaters,  sweatshirts, & lunch boxes. 

Desserts are needed for the chicken dinner.  Each 
home-made cake / dessert is worth one hour of 

time and talent.  Desserts can be turned in to the 
school / church office this week, or they can be 

turned in to the cafeteria on Saturday.

Students who eat at the chicken dinner can be out 
of uniform on Monday, September 18th. 

Please make sure you sign your child's name at the pay table.

Parent Teacher Conferences:

Conferences will be held from 12 – 
4PM & 5 – 7:30PM on October 

19th.  As well as 9 – 11AM on   
     October 20th.  Sign up links will 

      be sent to parents via email, 
    the first week of October. 

Middle school teacher meet as one group. 





Join Chess Club
• Chess club is open to 4th – 8th 

graders. 
• Meetings are held after school in 

the cafeteria till 3:45pm. 
• Meetings will take place the 1st & 

3rd Tuesday of every month.  
• First meeting is the 19th

• No experience is necessary. 
• Students will play other school in 

our conference. 
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